
 

March 20, 2020 

 

Dear Gavin Families, 

The Governor has just issued a "stay-at-home" order starting tomorrow until April 7th. 
Gavin Central and South Schools will now be closed through Tuesday, April 7th.  It may 
be longer...  

Gavin staff are now on Spring Break and will be available for questions and responses 
about remote learning starting on March 30th. Please don't hesitate to contact me directly 
with questions over the next week and I will get back to you as soon as I can, or I will 
direct you to someone that can. 

I will send out more details as they become available during the coming week. 

Stay safe, warm, and healthy, 

Dr. Julie A. Brua 

 
Maximizing the Full Potential of Each Child by Supporting the Heart & Challenging the Mind 

 


